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NEWS ADVISORY





Ameren Officials To Discuss Recent Storm Response

Ameren utility executives will meet with the Illinois Commerce Commission on Tuesday in Springfield to discuss recent storm recovery efforts in the utility’s service areas.


The meeting will begin at 1:30 p.m. in the main hearing room, 527 E. Capitol Avenue.


Scott Cisel, Ameren Illinois president and CEO, Bill Prebil, vice president of regional operations, Ron Pate, vice president of Regional Operations and Stan Ogden, vice president of customer service and public relations will be make the presentation to the Commissioners.


Severe storms knocked out power in parts of Ameren service territory on August 23, 2007.
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